Coach Lou Toilolo
Boys Golf Coach Hueneme High School
500 W Bard Road, Oxnard, California, 93033

Dear Friends of Golf Organization,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. [ am writing to express my deepest
gratitude for your generous support of the Hueneme High School Golf Program. Your invaluable
contribution has not only made a profound impact on my life but also on the lives of numerous
students from low-income families.

Since your sponsorship, our golf program has flourished, and it has given me the opportunity to
introduce the wonderful sport of golf to students who would have never had the chance
otherwise. Your unwavering support has allowed Hueneme High School to create an inclusive
and accessible environment, providing a level playing field for students regardless of their
economic backgrounds.

One of the most rewarding aspects of this sponsorship has been witnessing the joy and
excitement on the faces of students as they step foot onto a golf course for the first time. For
many of them, it was an entirely new experience, and they never dreamed of being able to play a
sport like golf. Your sponsorship has opened doors that were previously closed, giving them an
opportunity to explore a sport that they may have otherwise never considered.

The impact of your support extends far beyond the golf course. Through this program, students
have gained valuable life skills such as discipline, perseverance, and sportsmanship. They have
learned to set goals, work hard, and overcome challenges, all of which will undoubtedly serve
them well in their future endeavors. Your contribution has empowered these students, instilling in
them a sense of self-belief and the confidence to pursue their dreams, both on and off the golf
course.

I cannot express enough how deeply grateful I am for your commitment to not only our golf
program, but golf programs throughout Southern California, and to the students who benefit
from it. Your generosity has made a profound difference in their lives, and I am honored to have
been a part of this journey alongside them.

Please accept my heartfelt appreciation for your unwavering support and for investing in the
futures of these remarkable students. Your love of promoting golf coupled with the belief in their
potential and education, has made a lasting difference that will resonate throughout their lives
and will greatly impact our community.

With sincerest gratitude,

Coach Lou Toilolo



HIGHIAND HIGH SCHOOL

39055 25 Street West

Palmdale, CA 93551

April 25%, 2022

Sal Cimbolo and the entire Friends of Golf Team,

I am writing this letter in regards to the generous donation vou made to the Highland High
School boys and girls golf programs. Highland 1s alwavs in need of both funds and clubs to help
run our programs. Our golf programs have been on the nise for the last few vears thanks to
Friends of Golf organizations generous donations of both clubs and money. Due to the fact that
some of our students don't have any golf equipment, these funds and clubs that we have received
from vour organization are a great benefit. The Friends of Golf organization has kept our
program alive and saved us from making cuts to both the boys and guls programs. Without the
Friends of Golf it would not be possible. When [ took the program over we had equipment that
was over twenty vears old and not one full set of clubs. Due to the kindness and generosity of
Friends of Golf we are able to get more of our students mvolved and excited about golf every

vear.This season we finished 3 place in the league. Previously we had been 7% or 8%

Thank vou very much for your efforts to keep high school golf flourishing,

Jeffrey S. Smith

Bovs and Girls Golf Coach

Highland High School




LOS 0S0OS HIGH SCHOOL

~Where Excellence is a Habit~

6001 Milliken Avenue, Rancho Cucamonga, California 91737 (909) 477-6900 e FAX: (909) 460-5872

Eric Cypher, Principal

Susan Malone, Assistant Principal
Cassandra Morton, Assistant Principal
Jerome Rucker, Assistant Principal
Friends of Golf Jim Woolery, Assistant Principal

Mr. Sal Cimbolo
Chairman and CEQ
Friends of Golf Inc.

9854 National Blvd., #340

Los Angeles, CA 90034

May 2, 2022

Dear Mr Clmbolo and members of the Fnends of Golf,

I am sendlng this letter in apprerlatxon of the generous donation provided to Los Osos High School Girls
Golf Program from your organization. We will be a new program in the Fall of 2022, so your donation
will help us get up and running. We plan to use your donation to help pay for green fees at our home
course, Upland Hills Golf Course. For the past 20 years, Los Osos has had a boy’s golf program, and girls
have competed with the boys in the spring. A new opportunity to start a girl’s team at our school has
come to fruition, and | am extremely excited to get started as are the student athletes. The support of
your organization not only helps our program but helps to sustain the future of golf. Thank you again
for your willingness to help golf programs in Southern California.

With gratitude,

Greg ‘v'\/aiker
Los ()sos ngh School Varsrty Golf Coach

Cregory walker@quhsd net

Chaffey Joint Union High School District ® Mathew G. Holton Ed.D.. Superintendent




im of the World High School

Achievement - Participation - Pride - Responsibility

Torri Burke ~ Principal
Reed Mikkelson - Assistant Principal
Stephanie Phillips - ROP/CTE Coordinator

Ryan Reisbord - Athletic Director

To: Mr. Sal Cimbolo
From: Ryan Reisbord, Athletic Director

Re:-Friends of Golf donation
Date: April 25, 2022

| wanted to personally reach out to extend our sincere gratitude for the generous
donation from Friends of Golf to Rim of the World High School. This donation will goa
long way in helping to provide materials and equipment for our students, many of whom
are underserved. Without a doubt we will see an increase in the size and scope of our
team as they grow in numbers due to this donation. As you well know funding for
athletics at many high schools across California has either been cut or is insufficient to
meet the needs of out student athletes, so again many thanks as this donation will help
considerably. We truly value all the work you do at Friends of Golf, and for your years of
generosity.

Sincerely

Ryan Reisbord M.Ed
Athletic Director
Rim of the World HS




Newport Harbor High School

600 Irvine Avenue ¢ Newport Beach, CA 92663
Phone (949) 515-6300 ¢ Fax (949) 515-6370

Sean Boulton Jack Cusick Jennifer Hays Rick Pembrook
Principal Assistant Principall Assistant Principal Assistant Principall

April 25, 2022

Dear Friends of Golf,

[ wanted to take a moment to thank you for your consideration and donation to the
Newport Harbor golf program. I have been coaching the girl’s/boy’s programs for the
past twenty-two years. I feel very grateful to be able to participate in the program. With
the recent dramatic issues concerning the economy, support for the program has
diminished and your support is greatly appreciated. I can see that the student athletes are
excited to get back into a routine that includes extra-curricular activities and getting to
see their friends daily. Many of them have commented that they never realized how
much they enjoyed school until it was taken away. Our program has been extremely
competitive the past few years and we now have a mixture of total beginners to lifelong
golfers. We plan on getting more green fees paid for the team with the support you have
provided. Our program focuses on the fundamentals, etiquette, and Victory with Honor
principals. Our girls’ team is on the rise and developing quickly while our boys’ team is
doing the same. We have several Valedictorians coming through the program, and it is a
lot of fun to see all the seniors excited as they pick where the next chapter will be written.
I truly enjoy being a coach and participating with junior golfers. I feel very fortunate to
have the opportunity to coach at such a great school where we create lasting relationships
and memories. On behalf of the Newport Harbor golf team, I would like to say thank you
for supporting junior golf and all the teams that requested your help.

Sincerely, (}b 27// 7‘(;;; D
Scott Tarnow

Education Specialist

Union Representative

Varsity Golf Coach

Newport Harbor High School



- Northwood High School

Home of the Timberwolves

“For the good of the Pack”

April 19, 2022

Mr. Sal Cimbolo, Chairman and CEO
Friends of Golf, Inc.

9854 National Blvd. #340

" Los Angeles, CA 9003

Dear Mr. Cimbolo,

Please allow me to thank you for Friends of Golf’s very generous donation to the Northwood High
School Golf program. Our ladies' team finished in first place this year in the Pacific Coast League com-
pleting back-to-back championships and our Boys are off to a great start. | can say with confidence
that this would not be possible without the support of Friends of Golf.

Your donation enables us to buy practice range balls, practice green tubes, and green fees for practice
rounds and matches — all crucial pieces in developing young golfers. More importantly, it gave them a
great model of how generously young golfers are supported by the golf community and inspired some
of my team to volunteer in our community to help younger players. That is worth more than any

- championship.

Thank you again, from all of us here at Northwood High.

Zach Halop
Head Golf Coach
Choral Music Director

Northwood High School

4515 Portola Parkway, Irvine, CA 92620  Phone (949) 936-7200  Fax (949) 936-7209  www.northwoodhigh.org

Irvine Unified School District



SAF- WOODBRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL

We are many. We are one. We are Warriors!

April 20, 2022
To Mr. Cimbolo,

Our program would like to send a big THANK YOU for your support of the Woodbridge High School
Boys and Girls Golf?! It gives me great pleasure to see support in our community from Friends of Golf,
Inc. Over the two seasons, the costs associated with golf have been tremendous. Yet, with support from
amazing people like yourself, we have seen our players become better individuals both on and off the golf

———— —course. We are fortunate to have a diverse team of varying abilities, and it has been a wonderful - —— —

experience to see our all our players develop a respect for the game.

Irvine Unified is a district with parents who are highly motivated to see their kids excel both in academics
and athletics. The skill level of golf in our area is exceptional. I cannot wait to see where your
contribution takes our team to this coming season!

Thank you for your support in making an exceptional imprint on our campus community here at
Woodbridge through your donation. Our Boys team has taken on new players with disabilities to the team
this year, and donations like yours have been instrumental in helping make these kids feel welcome to this
amazing sport.

It gives me great pleasure to accept your support and we all sincerely appreciate it! From our team to
yours, a huge THANK YOU for your support!

Sincerely,

Andrew Parker

Education Specialist

Math II and Living Earth

Head Coach Boys and Girls Golf
andrewparker@iusd.org




NOTRE DAME
HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Mr. Sal Cimbolo,

On behalf of the Notre Dame Athletic Dept and the Men’s and Women’s Golf Programs, I would like to thank
Friends of Golf for their continued support each year. Our golf programs have had the honor of receiving your
donations in the past and it always goes a long way for what we are trying to provide for our Student Athletes and
their golf experience.

Both our Men’s and Woman’s teams have seen growth in our success in the past year and we hope with the

continued support of Friends of Golf we will continue to grow the sport at the High School Level.

Please feel free to come watch our teams play at any time and we look forward to continuing to play the game with

respect and passion each day our Student Athletes step on the course.
Thank you for all you do for the sport.

Sincerely,

Ce A
Alec Moss

Athletic Director
Notre Dame High School

13645 Riverside Drive Sherman Oaks, CA 91423-2494
Phone 818.933.3600 = School Fax 818.501.0507 = www.ndhs.org




To Friends of Golf, Inc.,

It was with joy that United Christian Academy received a generous check this past week from
your organization for the development of our golf program! While many area golf programs are
already up and running, | wanted to let you know just how important this donation is for our
school and golf program.

We are a growing K-12 Christian school in Rancho Cucamonga, and for the first time ever
participated in a Junior High golf league this spring! There were 27 student athletes in the
league, and 13 of them were UC Academy students! We have noticed a natural tie and fit with
golf and our community here, and so we are excited to start our high school golf program next
academic year.

These funds will be of vital assistance to help start our program and provide for needed
resources. We are so thankful to everyone at Friends of Golf who recognize what an important
game it is and the character and life lessons it can teach.

We look forward to growing our program here at UC Academy, and hope that Friends of Golf
can continue to be an advocate and supporter of our program and programs all over southern
Californial

Thank you,

Mr. Nathan M. Kok

,_:'\

/

//’ ] s
Athletic Director

United Christian Academy

10900 Civic Center Drive, Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730 - tel (909) 758.8747 * fux (909) 204.4555 - UCAcademy.org




@) scea

December 20, 2021

Friends of Golf,

Once again, we thank you for your incredible support and belief in our work. Thanks to your ongoing
investment, the SCGA Junior Golf Foundation continues to develop youth both on and beyond the
course. Our youth reflect the entire communities where we serve in terms of gender, ethnicity and
socioeconomic means and they are golfers!

As one of our partners said, we don’t want to be guests in the communities where we work, we want to
move in. With the help of Friends of Golf, that is exactly what we have done and continue to do. Our
coaches are onsite, working with kids 6-7 days a week at the facilities where we operate. We are serving
as role models, we are creating affordable access and we are ensuring that our kids have opportunities
to succeed in and beyond the game.

While this past year was full of challenge, our programs were up and running at full capacity as soon as
safety protocols allowed and were at full capacity almost the entire year. In fact, we had our Player &
Youth Development participants register for more than 6,000 activities this year and our SCGA Junior
Youth on Course program saw juniors check in to practice or play nearly 100,000 times. With Friends of
Golf, we are making the game more inclusive, equitable, accessible, and diverse. And the program
continues to get results. Our ongoing evaluation is reporting that parents and kids are observing
measurable improvements in areas including self-confidence, emotional regulation, social skills, and
positive perseverance. Perhaps this parent sums up best the impact you have helped us make:

My husband and | are beyond grateful for this program to be offered in our
community serving minorities. We never imagined our sons would learn and really
enjoy playing the game. The three questions | always ask my sons after their golf
session are: Did you have fun? What did you learn? What can you improve next
time? The response for the first questions is always, "YES it was fun today!"

Thank you for your support for so many facets of golf and for your ongoing giving to the SCGA Junior
Golf Foundation. We are grateful.

Sincerely, (é
ino : bty évin %

PreS|dent Executive Dlrector

SCGA JUNIOR GOLF FOUNDATION 1S THE 501(C)3 CHARITABLE ARM OF THE SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA GOLF ASSOCIATION
3740 CAHUENGA BLVD = STUDIO CITY, CA 91604 » 818-980-3630 SCGAJUNIOR ORG

YOUR PASSION. OUR PURPOSE. GOLF'S FUT




SAN MARCOS HIGH SCHOOL
HOME OF THE ROYALS

April 19, 2022

To: Mr. Sal Cimbolo
Chairman and CEO
Friends of Golf, Inc.

SAN MARCOS
HIGH SCHOOL

4750 Hollister Avenue
Santa Barbara, CA 93110
T (805) 967-4581

TDD (805) 967-8358

9854 National Blvd., #340 F (805) 967-8358

Los Angeles, CA 90034 Dr. Kip Glazer

Principal

Dear Sal & Friends of Golf members,
e Alex Sheldon—

i i : Assi Principal
Thank you sincerely for your continued support of our high school golf teams. E ke

On behalf of the boys and girls teams, we would like to thank you for the Dr. Analese Alvarez
generous donation to our programs again this year. Aepintantitancips]
Paige Dupont
Both the girls and boys teams have had successful seasons. The girls team Assistant Principal
was composed of only freshmen and sophomores, so we are looking for Ken Miskiya
continued growth in the coming years as well. The boys team is in first place in  Dean of Student

Channel League after a close but solid victory over their crosstown rivals Engagement
yesterday! Many of these athletes hope to play at the next level, but all are Abe Jahadhmy
having fun being part of a team. Athletic Director

. . ’ . Tara Enrico
All of our athletes are hard working and are learning a lot about life via the Cori Simpkins

challenge of the sport. Thank you for allowing us to better focus our time and Head Counselors
o A :
efforts on coaphmg instead of so much on fundraising! We truly appreciate SANTA BARBARA
your generosity. UNIFIED SCHOOL
DISTRICT

We have enjoyed being able to take the kids to the range to work with thern on
their swings, as wall as send them out in sharp looking uniforms. Spending
time with student athletes outside, getting to watch them have fun on the
course with their friends, and being a part of their learning has been truly
rewarding. Thank you for all that you do to make this possible; we couldn’t do it
without your support!

Sincerely, .

SO

Sarah & Jeff Ashton
San Marcos High School Girls’ and Boys’ Golf Coaches




N?:St Valley
SR WEST VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL
7 3401 Mustang Way
Hemet, CA 92545

mm:s‘g?‘,“ IS0 (951) 765-1600 @ FAX (951) 765-1607

May 1%, 2022
Dear Mr. Cimbolo,

This letter is to acknowledge your generous gift to the West Valley girls and boys golf programs. In
receiving this donation, we were able to purchase golf shirts for both the boy’s prcgram and the girl’s
program and buy new golf balls for both programs as well. Once again, you have helped us provide a
more complete golf experience for the participants in our program.

More importantly, the work you do helps to grow the game of golf and make it lifetime endeavor for
many who might not otherwise have the opportunity. Golf not only promotes a healthy life style but
teaches values such as honesty and integrity. As it can be very expensive to play the game, your financial
support helps us bring golf to many who would not otherwise be able to participate.

Thank you again for your continuing support of the youth of Southern California.

Sincerely,

Trent N. Long

Boys and Girls Golf Coach




ARIZONAGOLF.

January 31, 2022

FOG - Friends Of Golf
Attn: Mr. Sal Cimbolo
9854 National Blvd. #340
Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Friends of Golf,

On behalf of The University of Arizona and our Wildcat Golf Program, please accept this letter of
most sincere appreciation for support from Friends of Golf. Another year has passed and we are
again very fortunate for your continued support of the wonderful game we share. The amount
of golf being played as we move through the pandemic is very encouraging. FOG is a leader in
the game, and we cannot accurately express our appreciation for the great work you do.

The generosity of Friends of Golf allows us to accomplish many goals we have set for the team.
More importantly, we would not have the ability to teach young players of the game about the
values and lessons golf provides. It is clear how important FOG is in teaching young people to
respect the game. | have learned more about the organization’s impact on many aspiring golfers.
Our team and program will continue to play the game the way it was meant to be played and we
hope we can represent a small piece of the FOG family. Finally, as coaches, we pledge to educate
our players about the importance of giving time and talents back in the hopes they will someday
grow the game similar to the way FOG has for them. We will continue supporting the FOG event
hosted annually in any capacity which we are able. Please let us know if there are things we can
do to help in the future. '

Bear Down,

im Anderson
Head Men’s Golf Coach
The University of Arizona

jimanderson@arizona.edu
(520) 621-4758

BEARDOWN.

McKale Memorial Center, 1 National Championship Dr #249D, PO. Box 210096, Tucson, AZ 85721-0096
520.621.4758 | Fax: 520.621.5793 | ArizonaWildcats.com




;,W*’%%"‘IACIENDA LA PUENTE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

A B £ LOS ALTOS HIGH SCHOOL
2 8050005 A CALIFORNIA DISTINGUISHED SCHOOL

15325 E. LOS ROBLES * HACIENDA HEIGHTS, CA 91745 ¢ (626) 934-5418 ¢ FAX (626) 855-3145

April 19, 2022

Mr. Sal Cimbolo
Chairman & CEO
Friends of Golf, Inc.
9854 National Blvd. #340
Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Mr. Cimbolo:

On behalf of Los Altos High School Golf, I would like to thank Friends of Golf for their generous donation to
our golf program. We appreciate the funds we have received in the previous years to help our golf run and provide
as many opportunities as possible for our boys and girls to practice at the range and on the course. Many of our
players are new to golf and the additional money provided by Friends of Golf provides the players with additional
opportunities to practice and improve their skills. With more time spent at the course, our players are learning
more about the game and finding the experience more enjoyable as they practice to become better players.

The money donated will make it easier for some of the players who have struggled to cover the costs associated
with playing golf. With the additional money from the Friends of Golf, we are able to provide more opportunities
for practice and matches for all our programs. With the school funding for our program continually being reduced,
your donation has helped to make up for the deficit that would have otherwise reduced the opportunities for our
students to play golf.

Again, thank you for your support of Los Altos High School Golf.
Sincerely,

é% . P

Hal Evans
Los Altos High School
Head Golf Coach

Cc: Rob Wigod, Commissioner of Athletics

Vision Statement:
he Hacienda La Puente Unified School District is a community committed to developing lifelong learners who value themselves and the diversity of all people;
apply decision-making skills leading to responsible actions; and use creativity, critical thinking, and problem solving in meeting the challenges of a changing
society.



Banning High School Golf

Home of the Building Character, Class and Confidence
BRONCOS 100 W. Westward
Banning Ca. 92220
Golf Office (951) 922-0285 Ext. 7201

Cell (951) 966-9399
Fax: (951) 922-2137
Head Golf Coach: John Stockham

June 2, 2021

Mr. Sal Cimbolo
Chairman and CEO
Friends of Golf, Inc.
9854 National Blvd. #340
Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Mr. Cimbolo,
On behalf of the Banning Bronco Golf Program, I would like to thank you for your generous

donation. We are extremely thankful and fortunate to have people and organizations like the
Friends of Golf, Inc. supporting us. Your continued support of the Banning High School student

athletes graciously received.

Banning High School and the other schools that you support are extremely lucky to have people
that want to promote the game of golf. We would not be able to provide a quality interscholastic

golf experience without you.
Please, let me know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,
John Stockham
English Language Arts
Head Coach of Golf
Build Character, Class and Confidence



A. B. Miller High School

6821 Oleander Avenue o P.O. Box 5085 e Fontana e California e 92336-5085 e (909) 357-5800

Dear Friends of Golf:
A.B. MILLER
On Behalf of A.B. Miller Golf, we would like

BOARD OF EDUCATION to thank you for sponsoring our golf programs.
Joe Amendarer Your Sponsorship will provide for the purchase of
Lo uniforms, travel expenses and tournament
Marcelino “Mars” Serna

registrations fees. Without the continuous

support of people like you, we would not be able

e to reach our goals. Thank you once again for
your generous support of our golf programs.

A. B. MILLER HIGH

Dr. Dustin Saxton Res p ethU I Iy y

Principal

Dr. Barbara Kelley W
Amber Knight

Timothy Yelin
Assistant Principals A .
ndrew Schile
Jeff Omar A.B. Miller High School Boys and Girls Golf
Athletic Director

Monique Gutierrez
ASB Director

Nina Dela-Paul
Denise Key-Igbinosun
Adelina Lavoie
Robert Reynolds
Nicole Rodgers
Rosalie T. Salazar
Guidance

Telecommunication Device for the
Deaf (909) 357-5018




Hemet High School

41701 E. Stetson Avenue, Hemet, CA 92544

Kimberly Romeril, Principal
Anthony Blake, Assistant Principal
Cynthia Leon, Assistant Principal
Timothy Poseley, Assistant Principal
Home of the Bulldogs Zach Taylor, Assistant'Prir.\cipal
Dave Andersen, Athletic Director
(951) 765-5150 /Fax (951) 765-5177

May 14, 2021

Mr. Sambolo

I am writing to you regarding the generous contribution that your organization made to the
Hemet High School Boys and Girls Golf Programs. We will be using the donation funds to
purchase balls that the athletes in our program can use in their various competitions. Ina
year like this past year, your donation is especially appreciated as our athletes and their
families have certainly faced some financial challenges and your group’s financial support
will ease some of that burden. We hope that we can represent the game of golf in a manner
that will merit the support of your group. Again, we thank you and hope that we can

continue to garner your support in the future.

Gratefully, ‘ ( W

Mr. Gary Romeril
Head Coach - Hemet High Boys and Girls Golf




ARIZONAGOLF.

March 11, 2021

FOG - Friends Of Golf
Attn: Mr. Sal Cimbolo
9854 National Blvd. #340
Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Friends of Golf,

again very fortunate for your continued support of the wonderful game we share. Your generosity
allows us to accomplish many goals we have set for the team. More importantly, we would not
have the ability to teach young players of the game about the values and lessons golf provides. It
is clear how important FOG is in teaching young people to respect the game. I have learned more
about the organization’s impact on many aspiring golfers. Our team and program will continue to

Additionally, we release periodic installments of our tournament newsletter, “Wildcat Wrap Up”
online so please email our Assistant Coach, Chris Nallen, at chrisnallen @arizona.edu, if any FOG

members would like to receive updates about Arizona Golf.

Bear Down,

Jim Anderson

Head Men’s Golf Coach
The University of Arizona

jimanderson @arizona.edu
(520) 621-4758

BEARDOWN.

McKale Memorial Center, 1 National Championship Dr #249D, PO. Box 210096, Tucson, AZ 85721-0096
520.621.4758 | Fax: 520.621.5793 | ArizonaWildcats.com




